TOWN OF LAKEVILLE

Joint Meeting Board of Selectmen and Finance Committee August 23, 2012 7:00 PM Lakeville Senior Center

On August 23, 2012, the Selectmen held a Joint Meeting with the Finance Committee at the Lakeville Senior Center to attend a presentation by the Interim Superintendent of Schools, Jessica Huizenga, regarding the Technology Project for the Regional School District. The Selectmen's Meeting was called to order at 7:05 PM. Present: Selectman Maksy, Selectman Powderly, and Town Administrator Rita Garbitt. The Finance Committee's Meeting was called to order at 7:45 PM after Finance Committee Member Norman Orrall arrived. Present: Michael Petruzzo, Donna Winters and Norman Orrall. A representative of Comcast was present and video recording the meeting.

After Dr. Huizenga's presentation ended at 7:30 PM, she took questions from the audience.

At 8:25 PM, upon a motion made by Selectman Powderly and with Chairman Maksy stepping down to second and stepping back up to vote, the Board

VOTED: To adjourn their meeting. Unanimous in favor.

At 8:26 PM, upon a motion made by Finance Committee Member Donna Winters and seconded by Finance Committee Member Norman Orrall, the Finance Committee

VOTED: To adjourn their meeting. Unanimous in favor.